
Questions should be directed to Margie Trenary, trenam@uw.edu 
 

 
Application for Student Support to Attend Behavioral Health Meetings 
 
Award Description: 
The Department of Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences is excited to support medical student attendance at 
regional and national conferences. The conference does not have to be primarily about behavioral health, but 
your attendance at the conference must relate to interest, research/work in mental health.  Up to $1200 of 
your costs to attend a conference could be reimbursed. Reimbursable costs could include conference 
registration fees (if applicable), flights, hotel, food, associated workshops, and poster or presentation 
materials. You must be matriculated in medical school at the time of the conference to receive reimbursement 
All can apply though priority will be given to students who are planning to present – via poster, presentation 
or panel – at the conference.  
 
Please tell us which conference you hope/plan to attend: _________________________________________ 
 
Please provide the website for the conference: _______________________________________________ 
 

1) In 250 words or less please describe the benefits of your attending this conference 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2) Submission(s) 
Did you submit your work to be presented at the conference?   ____Yes ____No 
 
Was your submission accepted for this event?  ____Yes ____No ____Pending  
 
Please include a copy of your submission with this application. 

 
 
Application due date for Spring/Summer 2023 conference:   April 15th 2023 
Award for Spring/Summer 2023 Conference announced:    April 25th 2023 
 
Application due date for Fall/Winter 2023-24 conference:   August 1st 2023 
Award for Fall/Winter 2023-24 Conference announced:   August 15th 2023 

 


